
 

 
 

Monthly Business Meeting - Summary of Minutes 
(Detailed minutes, recorded by the clerk, are located in the Secretary’s Office) 

 

The Monthly Business Meeting was held on September 5, 2018. Bro. Billy Compton served 
as the moderator. (1) MaKayla Sabo, Co-Youth Minister, reported the first night they met 
with the youth after becoming the Youth Ministers there were 5 youth in attendance. There 
were 22 youth present last Wednesday night. They are reading through the Bible taking 
study notes, watching videos, and doing small group devotions. (2) Josh Veatch reported that 
they have “You Belong Here” T-shirts available at cost of $10 each and he reports that the 
Mountain Movers pre-Sunday School class was so well attended last Sunday there had to be 

more chairs added. He also reported that AWANA has resumed and there were 16 children 
in attendance. (3) Bro. Billy will be having a Sunday School class on September 16, 2018 
with those who are in the sanctuary early for the Morning Service. (4) Catherine Sabo 

reported that the WMU group met on Tuesday, August 14, 2018, with four ladies present. 
They set the Eliza Broadus State Mission Offering goal at $1,100, with $100 already 
received. They encourage everyone to pray and give so this goal will be met. (5) Lidiane 
Macedo reported that the choir will start practicing for the Christmas Cantata and special 
music will be presented at the upcoming Associational Hymn Sing this month. (6) Sam 
Graham reported that the bus is fixed and clean and ready to be used. On September 19, 
2018, Sam will be using the bus to transport people to and from the Campbellsville Christian 
Church parking lot to Campbellsville University for the Heart of Kentucky Go Tell Crusade. 
(7) Sam Graham reported the Deacons will meet with Alan Witham next Sunday night to 
discuss facilities and set priorities. He also reported that the Safety/Security Team will meet 
with the youth leaders to discuss safety procedures. (8) In New Business: (a) Sam Graham 
made a motion, upon the Deacon’s recommendation, to donate $500 to the Go Tell Crusade 
which will be held September 9-12, 2018 at Campbellsville University. It was voted on and 
approved. (b) Jim Sabo, Sr. made a motion the following serve as Messengers for the Annual 
Associational Meeting to be held October 1, 2018 at 10:00 a.m. at Lebanon Baptist Church: 
Bro. Billy Compton, Sue Ann Compton, Arlene Mullins, Josephine Holderman, Betty Helm, 

and Barbara Jean Benningfield.  
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